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Respectfully, 

 

We need more facts before we consider legislation that affects so many families in 

our community.  Regulations that limit the public's use of shared resources must be 

looked at from all sides to avoid unintended consequences.  Our extended family has 

5 generations of Oregonians who have happy memories of sharing time together in 

the "Newberg pool" for a few hours during our very busy summers, it's an important 

time for us to connect and bond that would be lost with these new regulations. 

 

If I lived on the river, I might also be tempted to be in favor of restrictions on the 

public's use of this resource. That's why it's our representatives who must consider 

other uses of this waterway as well.  Please wait for more complete scientific data 

before we further regulate this shared resource. 

 

 


